park Hill Infants’ Schooy

Monday 15" April 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

School Photos — Wednesday 24t April

Class photographs will be taken by a photographer from Vancols Ltd on Wednesday 24t April. On this day,
please ensure that your child is wearing the full, correct school uniform on this day.

Please visit the uniform page on our website if you are unsure of the correct school uniform -

http://www,parkhillinfants.co.uk/parent-info/uniform/ If you need to purchase a new tie from the school,
please make sure that you complete this purchase this on ParentPay before coming to the school office to
collect the tie. School ties are £3.50 each.

Proofs will be delivered to the school after the photoshoot and will be sent home in book bags upon delivery
to the school, with online payment instructions.

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. Consent for this type of photography has already
been collected for all pupils, however if you wish to withdraw this consent please complete a form (available
from the school office.) If you would like your child to be included in class photographs on this date, you do
not need to do anything.

Yours sincerely,

JWemman

Ms J Charman
Headteacher



